
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the plans for the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the last 

several years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the project, sit down with 

members of Perpetua Resources and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it has grown. 

It is with this knowledge that I encourage you to move the project forward. 

The permitting process has made the Stibnite Gold Project better. Perpetua Resources has listened to 

input from the public and regulators and found ways to reduce its project footprint, improve fish habitat 

and eliminate the need for long-term water treatment. Reviewing the Burntlog Road option in the 

SDEIS, it is clear to me the company plans to mine the area responsibly and minimize its environmental 

impacts. I hope the USFS will move this improved plan forward. 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. After analyzing the project for the past 

six years, I urge you to now move forward and permit the mine using the 2021 Modified Mine Plan so 

Perpetua Resources can put Americans back to work. 
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